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Friday 5th September  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to a brand-new school year! We hope you had a resƞul and enjoyable summer break with your families and 
enjoyed the warm weather. It is with great excitement that we welcome both our returning families and those who are 
joining our school community for the first Ɵme. It was wonderful to see so many of you at our ‘Start of the Year Coffee 
Morning’ today. An informaƟon pack containing the informaƟon has been sent home with all children today. 

The start of the year has been full of posiƟve energy. The children have returned eager to learn, reconnect with friends, 
and embrace the opportuniƟes that lie ahead. Classrooms are already buzzing with acƟvity, and it's clear that we are off to 
a fantasƟc start. AƩendance has been excellent and thank you for your support with the small changes to pick up Ɵmes 
and locaƟons.  

Our incredible staff have worked hard over the summer to prepare engaging lessons, decorate beauƟful classrooms, and 
create a welcoming atmosphere for every child. We are excited to share lots of amazing learning with you over this half-
term and beyond. Here are some important events coming up soon (on the second page are Autumn 1 calendar dates).  

Upcoming Events Next Week: 

 

CommunicaƟon between home and school is key, and we encourage you to stay connected through our newsleƩers, 
website, and messaging systems. Next week our online newsleƩer will return with lots of informaƟon and celebraƟon.  

Thank you for your conƟnued support. Together, we can make this school year a successful and memorable one. 

Best wishes 

Mr Hardy 

Head of School 
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